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Pure Power Technologies decision to expand in our state is a true testament to South Carolina’s business friendly 
environment and our skilled workforce. We couldn’t be more excited to celebrate their $15 million dollar expansion 
and 79 new jobs it will bring to the families of Richland County.
 
“We are always excited to see a longtime South Carolina company find success within our borders, and Prysmian 
Group is no exception. This new $1.9 million investment is poised to make a big difference in the Abbeville 
community, and we are eager to see their success continue.”
 
We are proud to stand with our friends at Prysmian Group as they announce another expansion in Abbeville. This 
$1.9 million investment and creation of new jobs is another
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